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Staff:  Dale Lass, Amy Glennon, Joanne Carty, Jeff Johll, Julie Roos, Amy Palm, Jesi Duve, Pam Schwendinger, Brenda Duvel, Peggy Hoeger, Tina Knockel, Tina Felderman, Jeanne Anderson, Amy Unmacht

District: Amy Hawkins 

Parents: Ryan Kilburg, Peggy Russell, Jennifer Lewis, Dana Koot, Kristen Berns, Chandelle Gilson, Michelle Fish, Kelly Cooper, Joyce Lochner, Jen Herrig, Steve Sampson-Brown, Deb Howes, Kim Kerkenbush, Colin Scott, Susan Gourley, Amber Vaske, Thomas McKeon, Tricia Szalkowski, Jeff Szalkowski

Students: Elaina Russell, Madison Lewis, Colin Koot, Kamille Berns, George Gilson, Samantha Fish, Morgan Hawkins, Katrina Cooper, Mason Suarez, Madison Herrig, Maddy Sampson-Brown, Julia Howes, Luke Kerkenbush, Erin Scott, Madie Vosberg, Ashlynn Keck, Maria Gourley, Kaelyn Lochner, Myles McKeon

Community:  

Minutes:  Minutes were approved as written.

Parent Concerns:  Mr. Kilburg was brought to the attention of the council that Site Council is not on our school webpage.  Mr. Lass responded that he will see to it that members and minutes will be included on our Facebook page and our school website.
Student Concerns: No concerns
Teacher Concerns: No concerns

Student Council Report – Mrs. Duve and council members – We recently had our first dance and it was a great success.  Red ribbon week will be held next week.
Parent and Student Membership and Site Council By-Law – Mr. Lass – Mr. Lass discussed the guidelines regarding membership to the Site Council.  
Discussion of Map Testing Results – Mr. Lass – The council was directed to the MAP data handouts. As small groups we discussed the results by grade level. Parents wondered if results would be sent home.  Mr. Lass said that scores would be communicated at conferences next week. Year to year data was also requested.  That information is included in the data section of the Site Council member’s binders. Mr. Lass communicated this information to the Council. He explained that we are no longer looking at scores in terms of percentiles.  We are looking at students achieving the standards for learning.  Though we are a school in need of assistance, we are looking at test results in terms of student achievement.
Discuss the possible identified improvement goals for ERMS – Mrs. Duvel – Mrs. Duvel discussed the process for prioritizing goals for improvement.  The topics were discussed at the Building Leadership Team meetings and at House Chair meetings.  The first priority was to have information communicated to staff more efficiently. It was decided to take on one initiative at a time.  We will work on the communication for several weeks and then move on to additional goals.

Adjournment – The meeting was adjourned. The next meeting is scheduled for Friday, November 20th at 7:00 am.
